
Friday, June 1, 2012
This is my last newsletter this year!  Thanks for all of your support and help throughout the year!  I have enjoyed working with you and your child!  I wish you the best of luck next year!  Have a safe summer!

*SPELLING – Students will have a 50 word spelling test of words that we have had this year.
*READING –  Weekly Reading contract for the week of May 28 is due Monday.  That is the last contract of the year!  Thanks to those parents who read, signed, and reminded their student to complete those each week!  There were several that turned in all contracts this year!  WooHoo to you!
**RAZ-Kids.com – Please read during the summer months!    Students log in to their class using (lnickelse) and their student ID number.  Your child should be familiar with how to log in.  
Students can go to the Kentwood library and check out great books to read!

*SOCIAL STUDIES – We are learning about the West.
*WRITING –  We used a big potato lead in our writing. 
*MATH – We are working on division.
*SCIENCE – Ask about the Jedi training!  
Events:
**Talent show – June 4 – 2:40 – in our gym
**Bike/Walk Hike – June 5 – on the back - $2 for lunch
**Challenger Field Day – June 6 – PM

**Summer Celebration – June 7 – 5:30-8 PM
**Half-day – 12:03 dismissal – June 8 – summer begins! Report cards sent home with students today!
**********Weekly Reading Contract due every Monday*******
lois.nickels@kentwoodps.org
616-698-2524 #23111

nickelsnews.weebly.com

*RAZ-kids.com (lnickelse and student ID #) 

***Please check for any library books, classroom books, and textbooks that may be in backpacks, bedrooms, or wherever!  We are missing some!

